
 
January 31, 2017 

ClearOne Announces Record Date for 2017 First Quarter Dividend 

SALT LAKE CITY, Jan. 31, 2017 /PRNewswire/ -- ClearOne (NASDAQ: CLRO) today announced that the quarterly cash 
dividend for the first quarter of 2017 at $0.05 per share will be paid on March 1, 2017 to shareholders of record as 
of February 15, 2017. 

About ClearOne  
ClearOne is a global company that designs, develops and sells conferencing, collaboration, and network streaming & 
signage solutions for voice and visual communications.  The performance and simplicity of its advanced, comprehensive 
solutions offer unprecedented levels of functionality, reliability and scalability.  Visit ClearOne at www.clearone.com. 

http://investors.clearone.com 

Contact: 
Investor Relations 
+1-801-975-7200 
Investor_relations@clearone.com 

  

To view the original version on PR Newswire, visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/clearone-announces-record-
date-for-2017-first-quarter-dividend-300399302.html 
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